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      Fallston Cougars Football 2013         
MEETING MINUTES
February 2013
 Commissioners Report 
· Discussed voting procedures for coaches Elections tonight
Secretaries Report

· No Report Given
UCYFL Report
· No Report given
Fallston Rec. Council Report

· Concussion training for all head coaches is in place. Fall sports, will have training in July, this will be mandatory for all Head Coaches. The Rec. will have the first Concussion training on March 28th, this is open to all head coaches and the training is good for one year. There will be more information to follow.
·  AED Defibrillators are at all Rec. Locations
Treasurer’s Report

· Ted handed out Budget sheet
Concession

· Mike Getz is working on getting a hand sink installed at the concession stand
Equipment Report

· Helmets are back from being reconditioned. We had to replace 32 helmets. We replaced them with the Vengence Helmet.
Old Business

· Registration opened on February 1st, as of February 21st we have 231 players registered.
· Out Back Family night is Tuesday March 4th from 2:00pm to 10:30pm. You must bring the flyer that is available to print from the website in order for Fallston Football to receive credit. Out Back will give 10% of all sales back to Fallston Football

New Business
· Coaches Elections took place for the 2013 Season, below are the HEAD Coaches:
6U- Joe Reinhardt

8U Blue- Toby Tucker

8U Orange- Steve Schneiders

9U Blue- Louie Holcomb

9U Orange- Ron Langlotz

10U Blue- Dave Richard

11U- Blue- Scott Schmidt

11U Orange- John Appleby

12U Blue- Jamie Herbert

12U Orange- Ted Costalas

14U Blue- Brooks Poulsen

14U Orange- John Hoffman

Meeting Adjourned 9:10pm                Next Meeting March 21, 2013
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